

## FLIGHT ATTENDANTS' ASSOCIATION OF AUSTRALIA

4th Floor, 388-390 Sussex Street, Sydney NSW 2000, Ph. (02) 9267 2533, Fax: (02) 9267 9663 Email: info@faaa.net

Tuesday, 11 February 2003

Mr T Grimwade General Manager Adjudication Branch Australian Competition & Consumer Commission PO Box 1199 Dickson ACT 2602

Fax: 02 62431211

Dear Mr Grimwade

Applications for authorisation lodged by Qantas Airways Limited and Air New Zealand Limited (A30220, A30221, A30222)

Thank you for your recent correspondence on the above matters.

The Flight Attendants' Association of Australia, International Division has had the opportunity to participate in the submission made by the Australian Council of Trade Unions (ACTU). The Association endorses the submission of the ACTU and requests that the ACCC adopts the proposals made in that submission.

Yours sincerely

Johanna Brem

Divisional Secretary-International